
 

To our participants, staff and community: 

  

As RCIL continues to monitor all information regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, the 
safety and good health of the individuals we serve, our staff and the community remain our top 
priority. 

  

We will continue to check guidance from health officials and provide updates regarding our 
preparations, programs and events on our website. 

  

We believe that with good planning, communication and perseverance, we can navigate through 
these challenging times together. 

  

Thank you. 

 

Stay healthy, 

 


